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The six-member BHA Board of Directors is elected by the membership for 3-year terms. They are 
your neighbors on Bald Head Island and welcome member input to better serve you. The Board 
meets monthly for executive and public sessions, and a full-day retreat is held annually in February. 
The BHA website (BaldHeadAssociation.com) will add a list of 2021 meeting dates and times once 
approved at its January 29th meeting. Members can attend the public meetings virtually, due to 
COVID-19 safety precautions. Each month’s public meeting link changes, so if you would like to 
attend virtually, email Diane Mesaris for the link at Diane@BaldHeadAssociation.com.

Immediately after the January 30th Annual Meeting, the officers of the 2021 Board will be elected. 
As of press time, here is the current BHA Board roster:

John Fisher, President
Second term expires January 2022
johnlfisher86@gmail.com

Alan Briggs, Vice President
Second term expires January 2021*
alanbriggs1@icloud.com

Robert Drumheller, Secretary/Treasurer
Second term expires January 2021*
rbdrumheller@gmail.com

John Kinney
First term expires January 2022
kinney.aj@gmail.com

Nana G. H. Smith
First term expires January 2023
nanaghsmith@gmail.com

Tiffany Williams
First term expires January 2023
tiffany@tiffanysrentals.com

*Alan Briggs and Robert Drumheller have been presented to the membership for 
re-election of a second 3-year term at the January 30, 2021, Annual Meeting.


